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Re: Docket No. 20230114-SU; Application for certificates to provide water and 
wastewater service in Volusia County by Applegate Utility, LLC 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

In accordance with the instructions from the PSC staff engineer handling the above­
referenced matter, I have been asked to request an extension of time to file the response to Staff's 
Second Data Request issued on Februaiy 21, 2024. That response as indicated in the original data 
request was due on February 4, 2024. The utility is still attempting to accumulate the information 
necessary to respond and intends to file their response on Wednesday, March 13th . 

I ask on behalf of the utility that the staff please keep in mind that this is a 144 customer 
utility system and to ask questions and place deadlines accordingly. 

Should you have any questions in this regard, please let me know. 

FMD/brf 

cc: Melinda Watts 
Zach Schwaiiz 
Gary Morse 

Sincerely, 




